
 

August 16, 2024 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3419 

 
Attention Provider Type 55 (Day and Residential Habilitation Services):  

Update Regarding Specialty 315 for Day Habilitation and Specialty 316 
for Residential Habilitation 

Update to Web Announcement 3192: Specialty 315 for Day Habilitation and Specialty 316 for Residential 
Habilitation are now available for enrollment. This provider qualification change will ensure that Day Habilitation 
and Residential Habilitation services are rendered in different locations per federal requirement. Providers must 
have a separate National Provider Identifier (NPI) and location for each specialty. Providers who wish to continue 
their enrollment for Day Habilitation or Residential Habilitation may submit a reenrollment now with an effective 
date of August 1, 2024. Refer to the Provider Type 55 Specialty 315 and Provider Type 55 Specialty 316 Enrollment 
Checklists for other enrollment requirements. 

Providers who previously submitted a reenrollment application for specialties 315 and/or 316 earlier this year do 
not have to resubmit a new application. These applications were processed and approved, and providers were 
enrolled with an effective date of August 1, 2024.  

New Billing Guides are posted for the two new specialties on the Billing Information webpage. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_3192_20231017.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_EnrollmentChecklist_PT55_Spec315.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_EnrollmentChecklist_PT55_Spec316.pdf

